

VOLUME 187, 8

AUGUST 2014

NEXT MEETING: August 12, 2014

LOCATION: BURBANK ELK'S LODGE 2232 N. HOLLYWOOD WAY BURBANK

OFFICER'S MEETING August 20, 2014



2014 OFFICERS:

PRESIDENT: EDDIE SALVATORE

VICE PRESIDENT: BRIAN PUCIO

SECRETARY: NOEL SALVATORE

TREASURER: CHUCK NULL

SERGEANT AT ARMS: BOB MONEY

PREZ SEZ,

Man, it looks like August through October is going to be bus-s-s-y for the club. I'm leaving town, so if you have questions or need help with club business, please call your Vice President Brian Pucio.

Just wanted to let those of you that couldn't make the fundraiser for the Burbank Historical Society, missed a great time. Yep, I won the 55" HDTV. Wow!

The City of Burbank Car Show turned out to be hot and steamy, but we all had a fantastic time. There were a few new cars, cars we hadn't seen before, and Jay Leno brought over a couple from his collection. He was honored for Lifetime Achievement, but only problem, Jay got there about an hour early so most of the participants and spectators didn't get to see him until it was all over.

What a trip the Auction America was. The club had a blast, and this year we were served with a fantastic lunch. A feast fit for the Kings. Yours truly tried to bid on a couple of cars, but the other guy wanted it more then I did. Yep! I came home empty handed. I want to thank Janis for the great job she did setting up the event and for Don Baldaseroni negotiating the donation of \$2,500 for our club. Our charities will be happy.

Just a reminder, or if you have not heard, the Santa Anita Car Show has been changed from Sunday October 5th to October 12th. This is the second Sunday of the month. So get your rides ready for one more event.

Make sure that you arrive in time for our meeting. We are going to vote on prospective member Scott Ayers. Also we will be reviewing the new and improved By-Laws.

Last but not least, I went over to visit Don Lister. He is doing well, so give him a call and cheer him up. Bonnie Money was doing well when I spoke to Bob. Our thoughts and prayers are with both families.

Stay cool and I'll see you all when I return from my working vacation.

Keep on cruisin' "Fast" Eddie





HOFFMAN'S ALMANAC OF UNKNOWN TIDBITS

IT'S TIME FOR HOFFY'S ALMANAC OF "UNKNOWN FACTS"

WHERE WAS THE RADIO ANTENNA LOCATED ON A 54 CORVETTE?

HOFFY'S BOOK

FIRST "5" TO ANSWER RECEIVES A TICKET FOR THE 50/50 RAFFLE



FOR SALE: SORRY NOTHING THIS MONTH



AL WHITE'S RACING REPORT

Hi Gang,

Hope all of you are well and enjoying the summer. Not much to report, went testing at Fontana and slowed down from 7.30's to 7.48, so I am getting closer to the 7.60 index. My next race is mid August and I will let you know how it goes. Till then drive fast and safe.

Sincerely Brother Al

Please note that Joe Comella will have sandwiches available for our general meetings. Sandwiches are only \$5.00.

PLEASE NOTE THAT OUR SANTA ANITA CAR SHOW HAS BEEN CHANGED TO: OCTOBER 12, 2014

Don Lister is now home from rehab after being there for 6 weeks. He will still have home rehab and then outpatient rehab to go, but at least he is home. Thanks to everyone who visited or phoned Don while he was in the hospital or at rehab.

Make sure you attend the August general meeting since we will be discussing the changes in the By-Laws. It is very important that you look through the changes which can be done on the Road Kings web site. An email was sent out earlier on how you can log in and view the by-laws.

Scott Ayers will be voted on this month at the general meeting.

As you all know, the Santa Anita Show has been rescheduled to October 12, 2014. Steve Holgate has taken over the Vendor's Chair along with Greg Simas.

PLEASE, more baskets are needed for the show. So anyone willing to donate a basket, it is much appreciated. We only have two months to go, so please help.

As a quick note, I totally forgot to send a huge thank you to Noel Salvatore and his better half Rikki for taking over the T-shirt sales. Man we sold out for the first time, and they worked their butts off. So Noel, Rikki, thank you for all of your hard work and effort. I couldn't have done it without you.

Members, if you are not going to attend the Santa Anita show, PLEASE let me know now. It is in our By-Laws that everyone attend. Thanks Don Baldaseroni

Please note that when you send me an email you are sending it to janis.moss@yahoo.com and **NOT** janis.moss@outlook.com. Check your contacts and delete the one with outlook and then hopefully you can get through to me. If you have any problems please call me on my cell (818-433-2011) or the Road Kings phone 818-842-5464. Thanks,

If you have anything you would like to have put in the newsletter please submit it to me at janis.moss@yahoo.com by the 25th of each month. Or you can call me on my cell 818-433-2011 or the Road Kings phone number 818-842-5464.



Janis

JANIS' JUNCTION:

Time for me to get ready for our Santa Anita Car Show. Lots to do but not until I get back from Big Bear's Fun Run. I can't wait. Hope to see a lot of you there.

See you all soon.....Janis



SCHEDULE OF EVENTS 2014



AUGUST 8 - 10th 2014 Big Bear Fun Run

SEPTEMBER 14, 2014 Harbor Run

OCTOBER 12, 2014 Santa Anita Car Show





OCTOBER 25, 2014 Love Ride

NOVERMBER 2014 TBA



DECEMBER 6, 2014 Christmas Banquet

